
	
March	1,	2017	
	
Mr.	David	Hagenhoff	
City	of	Columbia	
701	E.	Broadway	
Columbia,	Missouri		65201	
	
Re:	 Long‐Term	Closure	
	 General	Site	–	Repair	Rollins	Street	Steam	Manholes	
	 MU	Project	#	CP161411	
	
Dear	Mr.	Hagenhoff,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	University	of	Missouri,	I	would	like	to	formally	request	that	the	City	
of	Columbia	allow	the	urgent	repair	of	three	Steam	Manholes	in	Rollins	Street	west	of	
Virginia	Avenue.		Attached	is	a	road	closure	map	submitted	for	your	consideration.	
	
The	Campus	will	coordinate	the	closing	of	Rollins	Street	to	no‐through	traffic	
between	Hitt	Street	and	Virginia	Avenue	with	City	of	Columbia	staff.		The	closure	of	
Rollins	road	for	this	work	will	begin	on	Tuesday	May	15,	2017	and	extend	until	
August	11,	2017.		This	work	will	include	the	repair	and	partial	reconstruction	of	
three	steam	manholes	in	the	westbound	lane	of	Rollins	St.		The	reconstruction	will	
require	an	excavation	of	14’	which	will	extend	into	the	eastbound	lane	of	Rollins.	
This	utility	work	and	associated	road	closing	will	be	complete	prior	to	the	students	
return	in	August.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Jennifer	Sullivan,	P.E.	
Project	Manager,	Campus	Facilities	
	
Enclosures	


